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April 13, 1950,

Ernst Lewy, M. D., Dean of the Training School
The Los Angeles Institute for Psychoanalysis
c/o Miss Diana Howard, Administrative Secretary
407 Commercial Center Street

Beverly Hills, California

Dear Doctor Lewy:

Thank you for your letter of March 24th regarding another Psychoanalytic
Institute in Los Angeles,

Copies of your above letter are being sent to Dr. Robert P. Knight,
Chairmen, and Dr. Ernest E. Hadley, Secretary, respectively of the Board
of Professional Standards of the American Psychoanslytic Association,
Anticipating the pleasure of seeing you in Detroit soon, I am,

Sincerely yours,

LeRoy M. A. Maeder, M. D.
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